Provider Alert:  6/1/10


Dear ValueOptions Providers

In November of 2009, ValueOptions of Kansas sent a Provider email advising that we had been mandated to reduce Medicaid rates by 10% effective January 1, 2010. As the tone of our message indicated, ValueOptions regretted having to take this measure and did so only as the result of the mandate. 

We are pleased to announce that Governor Parkinson has authorized the restoration of Medicaid rates. In partnership with Kansas Social and Rehabilitation Services, ValueOptions will increase Medicaid rates by 10% effective July 1, 2010.

As always, we appreciate your continued high quality of service during a difficult budget year and we will continue to advocate for equitable rates for Kansas substance abuse treatment.

Best regards,


Myron Unruh

CEO, ValueOptions Kansas

